
Missions Update 

 

From bulletin: December 27, 2020 

MISSIONS FOCUS: BACBC Missionaries, Part 2 
Our Missionaries, their health and ministries affected by Covid 19 
 

Our Missionaries at Christmas: 

Many of our missionaries aren’t normally home for the holidays, but a few are prohibited 
this year due to Covid restrictions. Continue to pray for them this week.  
 
If it is possible where they are, they are attempting special holiday outreaches although 
differently. For those who are unable to gather, they will still attempt special holiday 
outreaches online. Our God is greater than these limitations.  
 
Pray that the Holy Spirit will intervene and allow fruitful, meaningful ministry with eternal 
results! If electronic means are best how they outreach, pray that their equipment, internet 
connection, websites will be available to those who are searching for answers, truth, 
comfort, knowledge:  

Chinese Christian Herald Crusades,  
Showers of Blessings,  
Support Circle/Real Options,  
Chinese Christian Mission,  
Silver Lining Missions,  
Rainbow Missions,  
Chinese Bible Mission 

 
Pray also for those who have been reached through special events - that they will seriously 
consider Christ, making decisions for Him even into 2021.  
 

You can learn more about them by checking our website and reading past updates: 
bacbc.org/missions 

 

Thank you for reading about and praying for our missionaries locally 
and globally!  


